Greetings Campers,
 We are so excited about your session of summer camp at Lutherdale coming up in a few short days!
We hope this email finds you healthy and safe, and we want to remind you to start filling out your Pre-Camp Health Screening Form. This needs to be done for 14 days prior to your session at Lutherdale.
A healthy camp session starts and ends at home, so if you or anyone in your household is sick or has been in contact with anyone suspected of having COVID-19 related symptoms, please stay home. You can call the office and Lutherdale will make every effort to reschedule your session of camp for later this summer.
Stay safe, wash your hands, and we will see you soon!
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